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Bcc: annie.ro@uci.edu, blsykes@uci.edu, buttsc@uci.edu, clakon@uci.edu, clarkd1@uci.edu, codgers@uci.edu,
dagrange@uci.edu, dix3@uci.edu, David Neumark <dneumark@uci.edu>, dparker1@uci.edu, drschaef@uci.edu,
egowens@uci.edu, fbean@uci.edu, fwang@uci.edu, gduncan@uci.edu, George Farkas <gfarkas@uci.edu>, Holly Hapke
<hhapke@uci.edu>, hippj@uci.edu, hthiel@uci.edu, jpkane@uci.edu, jktreas@uci.edu, jriis@uci.edu, jvjenkin@uci.edu,
kristin.turney@uci.edu, matthew.freedman@uci.edu, matthew.harding@uci.edu, Nancy Guerra <nguerral@uci.edu>,
nmueller@uci.edu, noymer@uci.edu, nsugie@uci.edu, Oladele Ogunseitan <oladele.ogunseitan@uci.edu>, Paul
Hanselman <paul.hanselman@uci.edu>, penner@uci.edu, rachel.goldberg@uci.edu, rachelbb <rachelbb@uci.edu>,
richard.arum@uci.edu, skbrown@uci.edu, tim.bruckner@uci.edu, Vellore Arthi <varthi@uci.edu>, wmmaurer@uci.edu

Dear CPIP faculty,

Below please find our biweekly CPIP update.

CPIP website is now live--we welcome feedback and your Bio

As of the August 6th press release announcing CPIP's launch, our website is now live:

https://www.cpip.uci.edu/

Please take some time to peruse the website. We welcome not only general feedback on how to improve the site
but also specific feedback in two areas (below). Please send feedback to Heather Mae Ashbach, the web

developer: hashbach@uci.edu (cc: David and Tim).

* under the "Faculty affiliates" tab, make sure your information is correct. Also please send David and Tim names
of colleagues who we may have missed.

* under the "Research--> research focus" tabs, see sample Bios for a few faculty. We would like to include Bios for
all affiliates. Please send us your <200 word Bio, including the category under which you would like it to appear

(i.e., population, inequality, or policy).

Reminder-- Speakers for Seminars for winter and spring 2020—15! Tuesdays of the month

We now have nine suggestions for Winter/Spring speakers:

Alan Fernihough (Queen’s University)
Daniel Schneider (UC Berkeley)

David Grusky (Stanford University)
Susan Short (Brown University)
Wendy Manning (Bowling Green)
Enrico Moretti (UC Berkeley)

Michael Rendall (Maryland)

Jennifer van Hook (Penn State)
Elizabeth Frankenberg (UNC)

By Monday August 19th, please nominate any additional colleagues for these seminars using the google

1of2 9/6/2019, 9:19 AM



University of California, Irvine Mail - CPIP email update -- August 15, 2019 https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=2487465dca&view=pt&search=all...

spreadsheet link below. Also, if you are enthusiastic about any of the speakers above, please use the google
spreadsheet link below to add your name to the “expressed interest” column.

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1dRt5 gc3D2hHb6Bo- Rxmh8biZ4SOFsTtzXlicLdB9k/
edit#qid=433937663

As a reminder, the dates for Winter and Spring 2020 are 1/7, 2/4, 3/3, 4/7, 5/5, and 6/2. Please put these dates on
your calendars! Please provide your additional suggestions by MONDAY, August 19, 2019, as we will then make
decisions and issue invitations.

Reminder: Introducing Holly Hapke, Director of Research Development

Dr. Holly Hapke is the Director of Research Development for the School of Social Sciences and the School of Social
Ecology. She is available to provide CPIP a wide range of support (to individual faculty and research teams) such
as:

Identify funding opportunities.

Grant Proposal Development (project conceptualization and proposal framing, feedback on draft
proposals, budget development, supporting documents, Letters of Intent and preliminary proposals,
interpretation of feedback on unsuccessful proposals).

Interdisciplinary research project and proposal development.

Communication with funding agency program officers.

Connect researchers with editing and other proposal preparation resources on campus.

Assist with Broader Impacts and Community Outreach and Engagement.

Work with University Advancement offices to coordinate proposals to corporations
and foundations.

Grant proposal writing workshops and seminars.

Other assistance as needed.

Dr. Hapke will hold a couple of “meet and greet" lunches with CPIP faculty on the following dates (lunch provided).
We will have a sign-up sheet later, but please mark your calendars:

Friday October 11, at 12pm
Wednesday October 16, at 12pm

Reminder: Proposal and grants administration

Dean Maurer has offered support from the School of Social Sciences grants administration team for proposals and
grants. Please contact the schools Contract & Grants Manager Jin Chae (jin.chae@uci.edu, x 4-2601) for
assistance, letting her know you are a CPIP faculty affiliate. As usual, sufficient lead time is needed for proposals.

Tim and David
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